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UKMTO is aware of recent events in the Gulf Region.  There is no change to the information and 

guidance recently given to maritime trade transiting the Gulf area.  Vessels should proceed in 

accordance with their company and Flag State direction, and are encouraged to report to UKMTO in 

accordance with BMP5.   

UKMTO continues to monitor all shipping transiting through the Strait of Hormuz (SOH) and 

recommends that ships maintain their AIS transmissions throughout the Gulf region, reporting any 

irregular activity to UKMTO watchkeepers@ukmto.org   or +44 (0) 2392 222060 

 

 

UKMTO Watchkeeper 

Email: watchkeepers@ukmto.org 

Emergency Tel: +44 (0)2392 222060 

Emergency Tel: +971 5055 23215 

General Enquiries: +44 (0)2392 222065 

www.ukmto.org 
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